
 
COUNTY OF ESSEX 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

PURPOSE: The County of Essex is seeking funding through the State of NJ Urban Parks Program 

for improvements at Weequahic Park located at Elizabeth Ave &, Meeker Ave in the City of 

Newark.  

 

PROJECT SCOPE: The County of Essex proposes to renovate the following facilities at 

Weequahic Park: the basketball courts (Building 92) and athletic field. A concept plan showing 

the proposed changes, a preliminary cost estimate, and an environmental impact assessment for 

the project can be found at: https://essexcountynj.org/.  

 

PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION: The public is encouraged to attend a public hearing to 

learn more about the proposal and to ask questions or provide comments on the proposed plan on 

Wednesday, January 15, 2025, at 6pm. The meeting will be held in person as part of the regularly 

scheduled Essex County Board of Commissioners meeting. Written comments on the proposed 

application may be directed to Joshua Zaitz, Business Manager, jzaitz@parks.essexcountynj.org, 

and 155 Prospect Avenue, West Orange, NJ 07052, and 973-268-3500.  
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